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April 13, 2020
Dear Members:

The safety of our members, their families and our communities is of the utmost importance to our organization.  At this time, we have made the decision to cancel our Annual Wildwood Reunion.  This will be the first time in our state's history that we have not gathered to install our newly elected and appointed state officers and conduct the annual meeting.  I know many of you look forward to this gathering each year.  I too will be disheartened that we are not able to gather with our fellow Elks to celebrate this past year's accomplishments and start off the new year with our new State President and Officers.  However, we must adhere to the current regulations so that we can combat this outbreak and prevent further loss. 

Please know that we are working diligently to maintain our organization and will be making alternative arrangements for events such as the Installation when we are again able to gather.  

Again, please stay safe during this time and support the essential workers and medical professionals who are working endlessly to try to combat this pandemic. 








Sincerely, 








Malcolm J. McPherson, Jr.








Past Grand Exalted Ruler








State Sponsor of New Jersey Elks
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